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Information circular N°6 
 
 

Subject: Revision to the Membership of Joint Bodies 
 
 
The purpose of this circular is to inform staff of the change in the membership of the SAFI 
Management Board Joint Body (reference ST/IC/Geneva/2019/8/Rev.1). 
 
Effective immediately and until further notice, Mr. Michael Oswald’s representation on behalf 
of the Director-General is replaced by Ms. Céline Noel. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

  (Signed) Tatiana Valovaya 
Director-General 
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